
NCGC May General Meeting (EOY Luncheon)
May 5, 2022

The luncheon was held at Ephesus Mediterranean Grill.

**President: Anne-Marie Ingham
● Anne-Marie called the meeting to order at 12:08 and welcomed

everyone

Treasurer-Vikki Rogers
● Budget update: we had a balance of $6,561.49+ $1,691.63 - $886.36 =

ending balance of $7,366.76.
● Vikki discussed the benefits of members paying next year's dues right

away and how much the state dues are.
● She presented a gift of $75.00 to our webmaster Dan Fawvor.
● A discussion was brought forward about our annual donations. The club

members voted to donate $300.00 to each Katy Prairie Conservancy and
Bayou Prairie Conservancy for a total donation of $600 for this year.

A huge Thank you to Jean Bays for her hard work on the annual Plant Sale.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:13 and lunch was served.

After lunch, members played the Busy Bee Gift Exchange, the luncheon was
over at 2:40

1


